PUBLIC NOTICE
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths – Progress Hearing

In particular into the events surrounding and following the deaths of Adam Strain, 
Lucy Crawford and Raychel Ferguson.

A progress hearing will be held on the 23rd of June 2005, in the Spires Conference Centre, Wellington Street, Belfast (entrance via Church House).

John O’Hara QC, Chairman will provide an update on the progress of the Inquiry including the key issues to be considered by the Inquiry and the arrangements for the oral hearings scheduled to commence on Monday, 3 October 2005. The hearing will also provide a forum for discussion in advance of the oral hearings.

The hearing will start at 1.30pm.
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